
Please	plan	to	attend	an	Information	Night	at	one	of	our

PGCPS	Science	and	Technology	Centers	
Charles	H.	Flowers,	Eleanor	Roosevelt	and	Oxon	Hill	High	Schools	
This	information	session	is	for	parents	and	students	in	middle	school	who	want	to	learn	
more	about	admission	into	the	PGCPS	Science	 and	Technology	Program.	Current	8th	 &	

9th grade	students	who	are	considering	admission		for	SY	2017/2018	will	get	an	
opportunity	to	speak	with	Science	 and	Technology	Coordinators,	and	students	as	well	as	

view	activities	 of	current	students	in	the	Science	 &	Tech	program.

Science	and	Technology	Program	Information	Night

Jane	Hemelt Lisza	Morton-Wilson	 																					Marqus Holden	 																																	
S/T	Program	Coordinator	 								S/T	Program	Coordinator	 S/T	Program	Administrator	 			
JHemelt@pgcps.org Lisza.Morton@pgcps.org Marqus.Holden@pgcps.org
301-513-5400	 																																	301-636-8000	 																																				301-749-4300

Exam	Dates: Students	Tested:	 Location:
**Saturday,	December	3,	2016											9th Grade	students/Private	school	students											 Eleanor	Roosevelt	H.S.
Week	of	December	5	- 9,	2016																			Current	PGCPS	8th graders	 PGCPS	Middle	Schools

**The	last	date	to	register	for	the	PSAT	8/9	Exam	is	November	4,	2016	for	private	school	students	and	
students	currently	in	grade	9.	Please	visit	www.pgcps.org/testing for	additional	information.	

Eleanor	Roosevelt Charles	H.	Flowers Oxon	Hill
7601	Hanover	Parkway

Greenbelt,	MD
10001	Ardwick-Ardmore	

Springdale,	MD
6701	Leyte	Drive
Oxon	Hill,	MD

September	29	at	7:00	p.m. Oct. 25	at	7:00	p.m. Oct.	27	at	7:00	p.m.

Are	you


